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13th March, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Following the recent success of our tag rugby team in a local festival, we have qualified for the Year 5/6 

Tag Rugby Festival, representing the Witchford School Sports Partnership.  This is the School Games 

Level 3 Spring Festival and it is an all day event that takes place on Thursday, 23rd March at One Leisure 

St. Ives. 

 

The children will travel by minibus, leaving school at 9.00 a.m., and will return to school at 4.15 p.m.  

They will need a packed lunch, snack and a bottle of water.  They should come to school dressed in 

appropriate PE kit, including sports trousers and proper trainers and bring several warm layers and a 

raincoat. 

 

Please could you return the reply slip below giving permission for your child to take part in this event. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

V. Bennett 

PE Co-ordinator  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

School Games Tag Rugby Spring Festival – Thursday, 23rd March 

 

Name of Child: ............................................................ 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in this festival and travel to St. Ives by minibus. 

 

Signed: ........................................................... (Parent/Carer) 

 

Name:  ……………………………………………………….. (Please Print) 

 


